
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT TO P&C 

14 March 2023 

 

 

 
1. Census 

We currently have 660 students 
enrolled at the school. It is predicted 
that the school will continue to grow by 
about 80 – 100 students for the next 
couple of years.  

 
2. School Photos 

School photos were taken on Monday 
and Friday of Week 5. In future years 
the photographers will look at opening 
the sibling photo times earlier to allow 
for more bookings.  
 

3. Lockdown Drill 
The drill took place last Wednesday. All students and staff were secured inside rooms within two minutes. 
The school will also conduct Bushfire Drills as well as a general Evacuation Drill before the end of Term 2.  
 

4. NAPLAN 
Year 3 and 5 students will commence the annual NAPLAN testing this week. These tests are being held 
earlier so that results can be used in a timelier way by teachers. In previous years we did not receive results 
until the end of Term 3.  
 

5. Cross Walk 
The cross walk has been partially completed. Signage still needs to be installed. WA Police are in the 
process of selecting a suitable person to employ as the crossing warden. Interested parents/community 
members can obtain an application form by phoning the Children’s Crossing Unit on 62748734.  

 
6. Your Move Program 

The school has signed up to the ‘Your Move’ program. ‘Your Move’ is a free program helping students 
get active by increasing walking, scooting and riding to school. Travel behaviour change experts will work 
with ‘Your Move’ Champions to tackle traffic issues and help provide practical ways to teach & develop 
sustainability at our school. Your Move: More Ways to Get There - Department of Transport 

 
7. Fundraising Plan 2023 

The plan is provided for the P&C to work on. The Student Council will contribute to the plan after their 
next meeting in Week 9. 
 

8. School Review 
The School Review was held today. Our thanks go to Amanda, Kylie and Christel who represented the 
P&C at the review. Results will be reported to the community in a few weeks.  
 

Stephen Bevan 

Principal 
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https://www.yourmove.org.au/

